PREFERRED PROVIDER – DEFINITION
P

referred Provider program specifications are open to all Providers meeting the minimum standards criteria and certified to provide the listed service(s) at the unit cost allowed by Racine County.  For 2018 Preferred Provider Applications are being accepted for the following services:

·  Inpatient Psychiatric Counseling

Individuals applying to provide these services to Racine County residents must complete the Preferred Provider Application.  The Preferred Provider Application differs from the other funding applications in that it is NOT necessary to complete a budget for these program specifications.
If you are applying for funding for other Non-Residential programs in addition to a Preferred Provider program, use the Non-Residential Proposal and Budget Worksheet.  You will need to complete the budget worksheet for your other programs but may omit budget information on the Preferred Provider Program portion of your application.  For additional information, please refer to instructions included in the application packet.
Preferred Provider/Menu of Providers

You will note that Preferred Provider specifications differ from Menu of Providers specifications in that Racine County establishes the reimbursement rate for the service(s) requested for Preferred Providers.  Therefore, a completed budget is not necessary.   Applicants applying to receive funding under the Menu of Providers specifications could charge different rates for essentially the same service.  They are added to a menu and the consumer/case manager selects who they want to utilize.  It is required that these applicants submit a budget.

